
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES
Things were rearranged a little bit this week as site conditions caused some slight design 
changes.  Instead of what was previously planned, the Learning Center parking lot was 
completely excavated, and road and curb work continued near the building.  The driveway at 
the duplexes was saw cut and excavated to prepare for a new slope design and asphalt.  
The curbs near the flagpole were removed to prepare for new sidewalks, curbs, and gutters.

WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEK
New curbs, gutters, sidewalks, and ADA ramps will be formed and prepped for new 
concrete.  Towards the end of the week, these forms will be poured and finished.  Rock will 
be installed on the new roadway and in the Learning Center parking lot in preparation of the 
new asphalt.

There will be several activities that cause flagging and traffic delays next week.  An area of 
the temporary road will be sawcut and removed to set a new vault lid for the Ziply Fiber 
vault. A temporary “bump” will be in place here until the last layers of asphalt are finished.  
The existing “old” road, west of the new roadway on Miluk Drive, will be removed and rebuilt 
all the way back to the Learning Center parking lot entrance. Please see “Road Closures and 
Detours” for more information and a map of activities. 
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ROAD CLOSURES & DETOURS
This will be a very busy week for traffic changes.  The Phase 2 detour is in place in the 
area of Miluk Drive, highlighted in yellow above.  The detour guides traffic off Miluk Drive 
onto Mexeye Loop and through the Kilkich Administration Building parking lot and back 
onto Miluk Drive.   

On Monday, August 7th, between 8am and 4pm, flaggers will be in place for the new 
Ziply vault lid to be installed, noted in green above.  On Thursday and Friday, August 10th 
and 11th, from 7am-5pm, flaggers will be in place to remove and rebuild the roadway 
noted in purple above.  Traffic will be delayed 10-15 minutes in both directions during 
these dates and times.  

The parking lot to the west of the Learning Center (in red) will remain closed. The 
parking lot to the east of the Learning Center (in blue) will be for student pick-up and 
drop-off only. 

All staff and visitors that need to park longer than 15 minutes, please utilize parking 
across the street in the KWC parking lot.

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION EFFORTS
The environmental controls are being monitored throughout each day by the contractor, 
PMO and NRO staff.  The roadways will be swept and cleaned each Friday before the 
weekend.  No new news on the eaglet. 
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SIGN UP FOR UPDATES
We strongly encourage you to sign up for 
Construction Updates through Nixle!  TEXT 
keyword “BUILD“ to  888777.  Updates will 
be provided weekly throughout the project.

PROGRESS PHOTOS: 
Excavation of duplex driveway, Learning 
Center parking lot, and Miluk Drive.

WANT MORE?
Interested in more photos? Want to see past 
updates?  Check out the “Projects” tab on the 
Coquille Indian Tribe website. 
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